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Hannaford Supermarkets donate
$50,000 to expand on-campus food
pantries. The funding will enable NH's
community colleges to renovate
campus food pantries and stock them
with nutritious food. The upgrades will
benefit thousands of students
throughout the state who experience
food insecurity. Read more about their
generous contribution.

Alum Kayla Harper Joins LRCC Faculty

Kayla Harper's passion for cooking led her to
culinary school before gaining experience in
several restaurants where she worked hard
to make a name for herself in the industry.
Her journey brought her back to where it all
began at Lakes Region Community College
(LRCC). “I'm really happy where I decided to
go in life and how I got here. Attending
LRCC was the right decision, both financially
and in terms of the quality of education.
Community college is a great stepping stone
that shouldn’t be overlooked.” Read Kayla's full story.

Mike Ambrogi joins Foundation's
Board of Directors

Ambrogi brings more than 30 years of
business and technology experience to
The Foundation to support its mission
of helping increase access and lessen
financial barriers to those seeking a
community college education in New
Hampshire.

Ambrogi serves as senior technology
fellow at Novocure Inc., a device-based
oncology company with a novel
treatment for aggressive cancers. He
joined Novocure in 2006 as its first
U.S. employee and served as chief
operating officer for over a decade,
helping to grow the company to over
1,300 employees serving cancer
patients worldwide. Prior to Novocure,
Ambrogi worked for 15 years at DEKA
Research and Development, Dean Kamen’s invention and development firm,
serving ultimately as the general manager. Earlier in his career, he worked at
McKinsey and Company as a business consultant. He has a bachelor of science
degree in Mechanical Engineering from Massachusetts Institute of Technology and
also serves on the CASA N.H. Board of Directors.

During the 2022-23 academic year, we awarded more than $750,000 in
scholarships to our students. Help us Give Opportunity to more students by
supporting your favorite college during NH Gives, a 24-hour fundraising event.

NHGives.org

NH Gives is
June 6 & 7

Give opportunity to NH's community
college students beginning at 5:00
pm on June 6.
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